
Mrs Ashton says...

   Welcome back and Happy New Year! The children have had a

fantastic start to 2025 and have been thinking about their

goals for this academic year! Next week, our Year 6 children

go on their residential to Robinwood! We hope they throughly

enjoy the experience. #theharmonypledge #beadventurous!
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Our Word of the
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resolution 

Attendance
Champions!
Year 3 95.6%

Our attendance
target is 96%.

#everydaycounts

A gentle reminder to all

parents for children to

come to school wearing

coats, hats, gloves and

scarves. 

When it is too icy, children

will stay in and play board

games, do drawing

activities and read.

However, if it is safe, we

prefer for children to wrap

up and enjoy the fresh air! 

https://spaces.schoolspider.co.uk/uploads/537/webblog/3299272_webblog_large.PNG


Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!
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